
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

I live in Bellefontaine, Oh in Logan County. My husband and I purchased the house next door and 
have been very successful using Airbnb to provide short term rental space. There are limited 
hotels/motels around the area and a lot of tourist attractions like Mad River Mt, Indian Lake and 
Ohio Caverns. Please vote yes on SB 104. Thank you! 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Kari Eckard 

Kari


